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November 5th  2014
Science Week 9th-16th November 2014

It is Science Week again this year and we are all going to be learning about the world and how it works and, of course, having lots of fun in the process. Some classes will be doing the Scratch programme while other groups will work on a Powerpoint presentation. This week we have a speaker in the school talking to many classes on ‘birds’ and showing us lots of bird feathers. Other classes will be exploring various strands of the Science Curriculum as we apply once again for the Discover Primary Science Award 2014/15.

THE THREE TENORS MAGICAL CHRISTMAS EXPERIENCE

The Three Tenors will be singing in Guardian Angels' Church on Thursday 4th December, in what promises to be a magical start to the Christmas season. We are delighted that the pupils from 4th and 5th classes will make a guest appearance with the Tenors. Tickets are €20 each (parents of the pupils will be able to buy tickets for €10 each) and could be a great early Christmas gift for the music lover in your life. Tickets include Mulled Wine reception and entry into a raffle.

Tickets are available from Sinéad Lane. Contact her on 0879973303 or catch her around the school gate at 2:30pm. 

After School Hockey

We need some more parent volunteers for after school hockey.  If you have not already taken a turn you might sign the sheet near the main door.

Sponsored Walk

The walk is on Friday November 14th.  The funds raised this year will go towards the purchase of extra laptops for the classrooms and sports coaching.  Each family has already received a card. Please support with your usual generosity.  
Christmas Cards
Please return the order form and money by to the class teacher nest Monday November 10th.

Parent/Teacher Meetings

The annual parent/teacher meetings will take place on Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20st.November.  We urge you not to miss this important opportunity to hear about your child’s progress.  Parent/Teacher Meetings for Junior Infants are held at the end of January, you will receive more information nearer the date.
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